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Returning to the classroom plans and guidelines 

In preparation for our return to the classroom on September 13, 2021,  we would like 

to share the following information and guidelines. As you know we will be meeting on 

Monday evenings from 6-7:15pm at St. Paul VI High School. We have been working 

with them to provide a safe environment for all students, parents and catechists. St. 

Paul VI has instituted the following procedures: 

~One entrance for us with direct access to contained classrooms and bathrooms. The 

classrooms will be cleaned, after school, before we enter. 

~4 full time janitors to continuously clean and disinfect all high-touch points, includ­

ing door handles, handrails, tables restrooms, etc. throughout the day. 

~Nightly whole building disinfection using EPA and CDC approved disinfectant and 

electrostatic sprayers. PVI will be applying an antimicrobial sealant to all surfaces. 

~Masks are required to be worn by all students, parents and catechists while inside 

the building.

The Corpus Christi Religious Education team will be asking each family and adult par­

ticipant to sign a waiver of liability and also agree to preform a self-health screening 

prior to each class and to not come to campus unless the screening is passed. These 

forms can be found on our website under Religious Education.

~No food or drink will be allowed 

~Hand sanitizer will be provided

~Shields set up must be left in place


